
Kingsway Road Drainage Improvement Project

Warwick Neighborhood

This project will address drainage issues with the existing infrastructure along Kingsway Road, which mainly consists of 
ditches and culverts. This project will enhance drainage infrastructure for improved public health and safety, and 
hydraulic performance. 
 
The project area is illustrated below and generally includes: 
     -- Cross Street to Kingsway Road; 
     -- Kingsway Road from Cross Street to Swanson Road; and 
     -- Swanson Road from Kingsway Road to outfall across from Barlen Drive

July 2019 (Timmons Group)

August 2019 through October 2019 (Cardinal Survey and Accumark)

August 2019 through October 2020

To Be Determined



Public Meetings: 
Public meetings will be held to present the proposed improvements and to receive feedback.  
The times and locations of these public meetings will be announced as the project progresses. 
  
Project Duration: 
The field survey and engineering design are anticipated to be complete in October 2020.  
The project will be advertised for construction in November 2020.  
Before construction begins, a letter will be sent to adjacent property owners to notify the neighborhood of the 
construction start date.
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